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Thursday 24th February 2022 

Mr Bill Whitford, Managing Director of TCV, has announced his retirement and will step down from his role in 

January 2023. 

He has been Chief Executive of TCV for almost 20 years. 

Mr Whitford remarked ‘I feel truly privileged to have been given the opportunity to lead TCV over the past two 

decades, and I’m very proud of what the team at TCV has achieved.’ 

‘I have enjoyed tremendous support from TCV’s stakeholders in government, successive TCV Boards, our 

fantastic staff, our clients, and our partners in the financial markets.’ 

Mr Whitford added ‘Over the years we have seen changes in TCV’s borrowing programs, and we are now 

funding a balance sheet of more than A$100 billion, with new products such as our Sustainable Bond. We 

are also providing financing and services to a far broader range of Victorian entities, including Local 

Government and low-cost housing providers. I believe the Corporation is well placed to support the current 

needs of government and our clients and will continue to do so in the future under new leadership.’ 

The TCV Board are very appreciative of the significant contributions of Mr Whitford during his tenure.  

TCV Chair, Ms Cassandra Kelly commented ‘Under the stewardship of Mr Bill Whitford the organisation has 

achieved not only excellent results but an enviable culture. We are most thankful for the commitment that Bill 

has demonstrated in his role as a leader and wish him well in what comes next. I further echo Bill’s 

sentiments with respect to the broader TCV team and look forward to our year ahead.’ 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Bill Whitford, Managing Director    

PH: +61 3 9651 4824                                                     
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